
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK 
SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 

 
DEPARTMENT ORDER #5 

 
Honoring the memory of the Grand Army Of the Republic 
and the Men from New York who saved the Union 1861-1865. 
http://nysuvcw.org 
 
APPOINTMENT TO DEPARTMENT OF NY ARCHIVIST 
 
I hereby appoint Brother Leo McGuire, PDC and Brother Brian Castler, PDC as the Department 
of NY Archivists. 

If any Brothers of our order procure GAR and SUVCW artifacts and documents these two 
Brothers are the ones to contact. 

I like to thank Leo and Brian for all the hard work they have accomplished on cataloging and 
storing these historical artifacts. 

Yours in Fraternity, Charity, & Loyalty 

 

//SIGNED// 

Jeffrey I. French, PDC (CH), PCC 

 NY Department Commander. 

 

ATTESTED BY: 

Robert Pugsley 

NY Department Secretary 


